Mr. Mark Lane 860 Lathrop Drive Stanford University Stanford, Calif. 94305

Dear Hark,

Bob Ockene told me several days ago that he was sending you the galleys of the book. If they have not arrived already, I am sure that they will not be far behind this letter. I am delighted that you are able to find the time to read it, and I hope it won't be too time-consuming.

Enclosed is a copy of my review of Manchester's monstrosity. I would love to see yours -- but you forgot to enclose it! Please do send it.

If Drew Pearson has done articles on the Warren Report, I am afraid that I have missed them or forgotten them. I have not been a regular reader of The New York Post, but usually someone in my office will clip anything on the WR and give it to me. Sorry I'm no help on this.

When I last saw you, your baby was due to arrive at any moment. I hope that he or she made it in best of health and citizenship. Will you be living in Stanford now?

Best personal regards, and I hope that the book will not be a disappointment. Sometimes I think it is good, other times I feel like packing a bag and getting on a plane to Atalantis.

and the control of the decision of the control of

Yours sincerely,

Sylvia Meagher 302 West 12 Street New York, N.Y. 10014